
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to the government’s instruction to move to online learning, I will be providing work and giving 

feedback on line. Every morning I will set activities and put them on the website and will provide a 

new paper pack every 2-3 weeks unless things change. 

The website activities will be as follows: 

Maths warm up 

Maths activity with links to the teaching video  

Maths Meeting Powerpoint 

Links to phonics session video 

English activity  

Topic 

Story 

 

We will also be putting reading books and comprehensions in packs to do. Can we please ask that 

we can collect them when we deliver the new packs – this is a bit of an experiment for me and Mrs 

Williams so we’ll see how it goes! 

 

To give you an idea of the usual timings of a day, this is what we normally do: 

 

 

While no one is suggesting you stick to these times, it is good to keep your child in a routine of 

getting up, getting dressed, having breakfast and school work. It will also help when the children 

come back to school i if they have kept up with some form of learning. 

 

If you have any questions about the activities set, please don’t hesitate to send me a message on the 

website or email and I will answer as soon as I can. 

 

Mrs Phillips 

 

08.50  - 9:00  
 
Maths or English 
activity during 
register 

9:00-10:00  
 
English 

10-
10:15  

 
Break 

10.15 – 
10.30  

 
Milk 

10:30 – 
10:40 
 
Maths 
Meeting 
 

10.40 – 
12.00  
 
Maths 

12.00 – 
1:00  

Lunch  

 

1-1:30 
 
Phonics & 
Reading  

1:30-2:30 
 
Topic 

2:30-
2:40 
 
Story 


